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The Rotary Club of Reno Meets at The National Automobile Museum

Zoom Meeting Information:
New Link!

CLICK HERE TO JOIN MEETING

THE RENOTARIAN
You can join us with Zoom:

Upcoming Speakers
TBD

December 5, 2022

KTMB - Kim Rios
December 12, 2022

Garbology

Monday’s Program
Elliott Parker, PhD

Economy

POTENTIAL NEW MEMBER
The following individual has been approved for 
membership by the Board of Directors of the 
Rotary Club of Reno.  If you have any comments 
on their proposed membership in the Rotary Club 
of Reno, please submit them in writing to Carl 
Fuetsch, Club Secretary, cfuetsch@charter.net

Robert Kolvet
Classification: Nevada National Guard

Sponsor: Craig Wesner

Upcoming Events
Salvation Army Bell Ringing Day

Smiths South Meadows Parkway
December 3, 2022

Reno Rotary Christmas Party
Nevada Museum of Art

December 10, 2022
5:00 PM - 8:00 PM

Save the date:

Reno Rotary Christmas Party
Nevada Museum of Art

Saturday, December 10, 2022

5-8 PM

$75.00 per person

Round-A-Bout catering

Move information to follow

Elliott Parker grew up 
an Air Force brat who 
earned a bachelor’s 
degree in Business 
Systems Analysis from 
the University of 
Texas–Arlington in 
1983. After adding a 
master’s and PhD from 

https://zoom.us/j/94706725103?pwd=c1cxS2FyMExHc0xxRVJKUlg3MUdndz09
mailto:cfuetsch%40charter.net?subject=
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The Rotary Club of Reno
Officers and Directors
Gayle Sherman ..............President
David Spillers .....................President Elect
Carl Fuetsch ........ Executive Secretary
Vic Bucher ............................Treasurer
Kirk Allaire ................................ Director
Stacy Asteriadis  ........................ Director
Jim Endres ................................. Director
Debe Fennell ............................. Director
Kim Mazeres ............................. Director
Gayle Sherman ......................... Director

Committee Chairs
Catering ..................................Tina Kahn
Club Administration .......... Carl Fuetsch
Community Service .......Marlene Olsen
 Karen Bickel, Co-Chair
Finance ..................................Vic Bucher
Fundraising ...................... Julie Griffiths
International Projects .... Phil Mahoney
Marketing/PR ..................... Oliver Grosz
Membership ..................... David Spillers
Programs .......................... Debe Fennell
Public Image .................... Debe Fennell
Sunshine .............Stefanie Scoppettone
Venue ........ Tina Kahn, Mark Growdon
Vocational .............................Mike Reed
 JoAnne Leonard, Co-Chair
Youth Services .... Kim Mazeres, Jon Olsen

Reno Rotary Foundation
Corry Castaneda ..................... President
Tom Taelour ....... Ex-officio RRF P. President
Gayle Sherman ......Ex-officio RCR President
David Spillers........ Ex-officio RCR Pres. Elect
Anne-Louise Bennett .................Trustee
Mike Blakely ...............................Trustee
Bill Creekbaum ...........................Trustee
Charlie Dodson ...........................Trustee
Art Rangel ...................................Trustee
Mike Reed ...................................Trustee
Stefanie Scoppettone ................Trustee
Carl Fuetsch ............................. Secretary
Vic Bucher ............................... Treasurer
John Spears ........................ Investments

Newsletter/Website
David Spillers ......... Newsletter Editor
Julie Griffiths ................... Web-master
Alex Phillips ..................... Web-master
Oliver Grosz ....Reno Rotary Roundup
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Honor Roll
Dave Bianchi .............................................$100
Mike Blakely ...............................................$100
Bill Creekbaum ...........................................$100
Charlie Dodson ...........................................$700
Kathy Fraser ................................................$100
Tom Hall .....................................................$100
Tina Kahn ...................................................$100
Brooks Mancini ...........................................$100
Jim Marshall ................................................$200
Maria Sheehan ............................................$300
Gayle Sherman ...........................................$100

Last Meeting Volunteers 
Thought of the Day: ..................Oliver Grosz
Pledge:  .............................. Andrea Cantlon
Scanner .......................Anne-Louise Bennett
Online Zoom Greeter: ..............Debe Fennell
Zoom Operators: ......... Rich Schreinert, Kim Mazeres
Sergeant At Arms .....................Liza Maupin
Cashier ....................................... Steve Kent
Photographer ............................Karen Grosz
Raffle ........................................Karen Bickel
Secretary ...................................Carl Fuetsch
Set Up/Take Down .......Anne-Louise Bennett
Set Up/Take Down ................... Mike Blakely

the University of Washington, he came to 
Nevada to become a professor of economics at 
the University of Nevada–Reno. He has published 
several dozen articles in academic journals and is 
still working on increasing that number. He’s 
also authored dozens of op-eds in a variety of 
Nevada newspapers and periodicals.

Prof. Parker is currently Chair of the UNR 
Economics Department, and has also served as 
Associate Dean, University Director of the Core 
Curriculum, Chair of the Faculty Senate, and co-
editor of the China Economic Review. He teaches 
international and comparative economics, and 
wrote a textbook a few years ago on the 
comparative economics of growth and 
inequality. Before that, he co-authored a book 
on Nevada’s Great Recession with his wife, Kate 
Marshall, Nevada’s former State Treasurer and 
Lieutenant Governor.

Elliott Parker
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Dear Gayle, 
 
We need your help, as a Rotary leader, to raise funds and awareness for The Rotary Foundation this 
Giving Tuesday, 29 November. This global day of generosity is an opportunity for all Rotary 
members to make a big impact with a gift of any size to our Annual Fund-SHARE. Last year, we 
raised more than ever before — over US$1 million! We’re asking you to help us surpass that this 
year, so that we can do even more good together. 
 
The Foundation will again recognize the top three clubs in fundraising, donor participation, 
and online giving. Find out which clubs made the list last year and set a giving goal for your club this 
year. Just make sure that the gifts are made on 29 November. 
 
Thank you for your leadership and support. We know that with your help, Giving Tuesday will be a 
bigger success than ever. 
 
Sincerely, 
The Rotary Foundation 
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Please consider The Rotary Foundation this Giving Tuesday, November 29. This global day of 
generosity is an opportunity for all Rotary members to make a big impact with a gift of any size 
to our Annual Fund-SHARE. Click here   (https://my.rotary.org/en/annual-fund-and-share)

https://my.rotary.org/en/annual-fund-and-share
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P.O. Box 1750

Reno, NV 89505  
info@renorotary.org

David Spillers, Editor, 
DigiPrint Corporation

(775) 786-4464
david@digiprintcorporation.com

Rotary Club 
of Reno

Of the things we think, say or do

1. Is it the TRUTH? 

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3. Will it build GOODWILL  
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL  
to all concerned?

way test
the
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Club of Reno

Rotary started with the vision of 
one man — Paul Harris. The Chi-
cago attorney formed the Rotary 
Club of Chicago on 23 February 
1905, so professionals with di-
verse backgrounds could ex-
change ideas, form meaningful, 
lifelong friendships, and give back 
to their communities.

Notes
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